
POLICE INFORMATION

Date:		  16th March 2024
From:		  Oregon State Police, United States Public Health Service
To: 		  Citizens of the Greater Khelson Bay Area
Regards:	 VT-4 Outbreak Quarantine Regulations

Quarantine has started on the 14th of March in accordance with the General Surgeon‘s 
speech on television, as well as the report in all newspapers large and small. Quar-
antine regulars have been published and starting today will be enforced in a stricter 
fashion.

Legitimate reasons to be breaking quarantine are enumerated as follows:
•	 Purchase of necessary goods (food, hygiene products, medical goods)
•	 Medical Emergencies
•	 Familial Emergencies

Other reasons are to be determined by police officers to be legitimate or not, following 
a strict quarantine guidebook. Any breaking of quarantine outside of these legitimate 
reasons will lead to detainment and legal consequences up to full imprisonment to a 
maximum of ten years jail time.

A helpline has been set up within the USPHSCC station in the Michelle Hulls Memorial 
Hospital, reachable under the following number: 503-971-100-2

The helpline is available for questions about the disease known as VT-4, quarantine 
procedures as well as directing citizens to local help organizations to supply food and 
hygiene products as required.

For the purpose of maintaining the quarantine, public services have been deputized. 
Treat the following services as deputized police officers until further notice:
•	 Khelson Bay Fire & Rescue
•	 Khelson Bay EMT Services
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Chief of Police, Khelson Bay Police Department		
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Lieutenant Commander, USPHSCC Healthcare Administration Support Specialist


